July 12, 2011

CEM Foundation 107 E. 38th Street 4A New York, New York 10016

Dear CEM Members,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for making the College Education Milestone Foundation Scholarship possible. I was thrilled to learn of my selection for this honor and I am deeply appreciative of your support.

I am currently majoring in Engineering with hopes of becoming biomedical engineer. The financial assistance you provided will be of great help to me in paying my educational expenses, and it will allow me to concentrate more of my time for studying.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. I promise you I will work very hard and eventually give something back to others.

Sincerely,

Hordin Benning